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UNITED STATES. y
pb g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION h,,,.

g, WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

'

% $ .-***** t:.? ~ 6 1979

Mr. E. D. Jarboe
~

-

7390 West Morolar.d Drive
St. Louis, Missouri 63130

Tour
Dear M p oe:
Enclosed are copies of the documents which I promised to send you
during a recent telephone conversation. Included are:

1. Minutes of our meeting in St. Louis on November 8, 1978;

2. Ltr Sgt. E. V. Graves to Bill Crow dtd December 1, 1978;

3. L'.r J. L. Liverman (D0E) to J. M. Hendrie Chairman, NRC,
dtd December 13, 1978;

4. Ltr L. L. Griggs, Jr. Lambert St. Louis International
Airport to W. T. Crow dtd January 23, 1979; and

5. Ltr H. C. Mitchell, Division of Environmental Health Care,
St. Louis County to the Honorable Robt. A. Young Congressman,
Missouri Second District.

Referring to Enclosure No. 4; as Col. Griggs indicates in his letter,
no material should be moved to the airport site until I confirm to you,
in writing, that the concerns of Congressman Young have been resolved.
I can assure you that we will be working with Congressman Young, his
staff and DOE to resolve the Congressman's questions as rapidly as
possible.

If there are any questions or comments concerning the meeting minutes and/
or Col. Griggs* letter, please do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

h0 $$c
W. T. Crow, Section Leader
Uranium Fuel Fabrication Section
Division of Fuel Cycle & Material Safety

Enclosures:
As stated

cc: David Agnew, Esq.
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